

28th February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: National Education Union, Industrial Action – Key Workers/Vulnerable Students

Many thanks for replying to our survey and confirming you would like your child in Year 7 to 9 to attend Oak on Thursday 2nd March

Your child is welcome onto school site as normal from 7.30 on this day. They should wear full school uniform.

Your child will need to register in the school canteen at 8.30.

During the day your child will be in our student support centre and will have the opportunity to complete the remote learning provided by the school.

Your child will be able to access food as normal from the school canteen at both break and lunch.

Your child will be dismissed from the school site at 3pm.

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact me at hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk.

Yours Sincerely,

Hayley Richley

Principal



